
DVSA Chief Executive letter
to driving instructors about
the recovery of driving test
services

This is a letter from Loveday Ryder, DVSA Chief Executive,
about the recovery of driving test services, which was sent on
12 November 2021 to all approved driving instructors (ADIs).

If you’re an ADI and did not get this letter by email, you
should:

check your junk or spam folders

check and update your ADI registration online to make sure
the email address DVSA has for you is correct

Press release distributed by Media Pigeon on behalf of
GOV.UK, on Nov 12, 2021. For more information subscribe and
  follow us.
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